
   Interagency Coordinating Council (ICC)  
                  January 2020 Meeting Highlights 

 

 Learned about the statewide early intervention services and supports 
provided by the Early Intervention Program at the New Mexico School 
for the Deaf. 

 

 Learned about the benefits of early intervention services from the ICC 

Parent Panel. 
 

 Voted to recommend Autumn Bruton to the Governor for official 

appointment as an early intervention provider representative on the ICC. 
 

 Voted to accept ICC Committee Reports. 
 

 Discussed factors that may have contributed to the 6% drop in 

Early Childhood Outcome (ECO) data. 
 

 Reviewed Annual Performance Report (APR) targets and voted to 

recommend that four targets remain the same and that two 

targets be increased. 
 

 Learned about educational services for homeless children & 

youth in New Mexico.  
 

 Discussed ICC support for FIT families coming to speak with 

their legislators about the importance of FIT services during 

Children & Youth Day at the Legislature. 
 

 Voted to have the ICC Executive Committee consider the 

Cerebral Palsy Task Force recommendations specific to the FIT 

Program. 




